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__________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Colleagues:  I hope this message finds you safe and well.  See below for important updates 
from the University of North Alabama: 
 
COVID-19 Response:  We hope and expect to be able to resume traditional classes and to 
provide a residential experience for our students in Fall 2020.  With that expectation in mind, I 
have created a COVID-19 Recovery Task Force under the leadership of Vice President Kimberly 
Greenway for the purpose of evaluating what actions are needed as we prepare for the 
reopening of campus and the eventual restart of face-to-face classes.  The group’s work will 
revolve around safety and health considerations for students, faculty, and staff.  The Shared 
Governance Executive Committee has endorsed the establishment of this group, and 
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Administrative Reorganization / Diversity:   As previously announced, Ms. Joan Williams will be 


